
From: Planning Inbox (FODDC) <Planning@fdean.gov.uk>
Sent: 16 Nov 2023 02:31:45
To: FODDCPlanningAdmin.DMS@220ICT.NET
Cc: 
Subject: FW: P1313/23/FUL The Cottage, Newnham Bottom, Ruardean Woodside officer email re revalidation of 
application
Attachments: P1313-23-FUL The Cottage Newham Bottom Ruardean Woodside_ (002).docx

  
  

Planning Support Team (FODDC) 

 

 

From: Tony Pope <Tony.Pope@fdean.gov.uk> 
Sent: 16 November 2023 11:39
To: Planning Inbox (FODDC) <Planning@fdean.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: P1313/23/FUL The Cottage, Newnham Bottom, Ruardean Woodside 
Importance: High 
  
Jo can the above application be re-validated please as per the attached instructions. 
  
Many thanks 
  
Tony 
  
Tony Pope 
Principal Planning Officer (Applications) 

 

 

 

 

From: Melissa Baldwin <Melissa.Baldwin@fdean.gov.uk> 
Sent: 16 November 2023 11:20
To: Tony Pope <Tony.Pope@fdean.gov.uk>
Cc: Jo Gallagher <Jo.Gallagher@publicagroup.uk>

mailto:Melissa.Baldwin@fdean.gov.uk
mailto:Tony.Pope@fdean.gov.uk
mailto:Jo.Gallagher@publicagroup.uk


Subject: P1313/23/FUL The Cottage, Newnham Bottom, Ruardean Woodside 
Importance: High 
  
Hi Tony, 
  
Further to the above site please find attached invalid and revalidation forms completed for this application.  If you agree please 
can you send these onto Admin. 
  
Admin I have amended the description of development and the applicant has agreed with the revised description.  Please can 
neighbours and consultees be renotified.  The revised drawings have been uploaded these will need to be printed off to be sent to 
the PC. 
  
Thanks, Melissa 
Melissa Baldwin 
Planning Officer (Development Management) 

 

 

 

 

  


